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We hope that this message finds you well. On January, 10, 2022 the New York State Department of
Health released the following guidance:

Masking and Distancing: Both masking and distancing continue to be required in school
settings.

Extracurricular or after school activities: Individuals 12 years and older who are eligible for
a booster but not boosted, and who have been exposed to an individuals with COVID-19, cannot
participate in extracurricular or after school activities and, aside from school attendance for
instruction and bus travel, must adhere to a 5-day quarantine at home. Fully vaccinated 5-11-year-old
children are not eligible for a booster and have no further restrictions.

For updated information regarding the CDC’s definition of the vaccination series, please consult this
link: CDC Guidance on Vaccines..

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the Athletic Department.

Thank you and GO HAWKS!!!!

Joseph Braico

Joseph Braico

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/stay-up-to-date.html

